
Subject: 8th street patrol
From: "LUZ BERMUDEZ" <38268@lapd.lacity.org>
Date: 04/21/2016 08:32 PM
To: "Wilshire Center BID" <mike@wilshirecenter.com>

Hello Mike,
 
Thank you for having me over at the board meeting today. I like meeting people and making sure our businesses and the people know I am here for
them.
 
Today after I left the meeting, I met with the manager (Pablo Tapia) of Jon's market at 8th and Irolo and he asked me if I could have your guys patrol the
area due to the illegal vending on his parking lot.  He informed me that they used to patrol 8th Street.   I just wanted to verify that your bicycle crew does
that still. 
 
Let me know if that is a possibility or if its not and I will let him know.   
 
Take care, 

Officer Lucy Bermudez
Senior Lead Officer
Los Angeles Police Department
Olympic Division
 
(213) 382-9140 or (213) 793-0773 Cell
E-mail 38268@LAPD.LACITY.ORG
 
Follow Me On Twitter @BermudezOfficer
 


